06	/10)/2	022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As a school community, we are acutely aware of the financial pressures that many of our Belham families are facing or about to face.

Friends of Belham (FoB) has set up an **emergency support fund** to help parents cover unexpected and urgent, as well as routine, education-related costs. Funds raised in this campaign will be passed to the school to administer and personal details will not be passed on to Friends of Belham.

Full details of the fund and how to donate can be accessed here.

With thanks,

Liz Cohen